
☛ SAAY WHAT? ☚ 
It's OC Fair Time!  
AA Service Volunteers Being Sought. 

 
To continue our valuable presence at the Orange County Fair this year,   

District 18 and the O.C. Intergroup Association are combining efforts to have volunteer’s sign-up for shifts at the 
AA information booth in two to three hour commitments.  

 
 Each volunteer will receive free parking and free entry to the fair for the day, while providing a much needed service 

through providing information to the non-AA general public at the event.  Volunteers are suggested to have at least 1 year 
of continuous sobriety to serve this commitment 

 
 

Share your group’s message with those who still suffer! 
 
 

The needed participation is from Friday, July 14th thru Sunday, August 13th, 2017. 
 

Slots available: 
 

Wednesdays-Fridays 
~ Afternoons: 12:00PM - 3:00PM and 3:00PM - 6:00PM 

~ Evenings: 6:00PM - 9:00PM and 9:00 - 11:00PM 
 

Saturdays-Sundays  
10:00AM - 1:00PM, 1:00PM - 4:00PM, 4:00PM - 7:00PM, 7:00PM - 9:00PM and 9:00PM - 11:00PM 

 
Please access our Sign-up Genius page via the O.C. Intergroup website starting Saturday May 13th. 

Click on the “EVENTS” tab at the top of the page. 
http://www.oc-aa.org/ 

You will receive a reminder email 1 week before your scheduled shift. 
 
 

Grab a sponsor, sponsee, or sober friend and participate in a new and very unique service experience! 
 

Note: All participants will be screened through "Megan's Law" database 
 

OC Fair 2017: http://www.ocfair.com/2017/index.asp 
 

Map & Directions: http://goo.gl/maps/kd2tH 
 
 

The OC Fair 2017 Team 
aaocfair@gmail.com 

Evan T., District 18 Public Information Chair – (714) 655-4579 
David B., O.C. Intergroup Public Information Chair – (714) 292-2738 

	


